
HIGHWAYS AND TRANSPORTATION

Initial Proposals

Shown is the initial proposed
Newall Carr 20mph zone.

The area boundary is marked in
magenta and all roads within
shall have their speed limit
reduced to 20mph.

Speed surveys have been
undertaken to ascertain which, if
any, lengths require traffic
calming features. No vertical
features are required within the
zone.

The extents shown are subject to
the usual consultation and
detailed design phases.
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